
VETERANS FINANCIAL  

LITERACY PROGRAM –  

INAUGURAL PENSACOLA EVENT  

SAVE THE DATE!  

 

  

           

SATURDAY DECEMBER 9, 2023 

9:30 AM – 12:30 P.M. CENTRAL TIME 

HOSTED BY CLARK PARTINGTON - ATTORNEYS AT LAW 
 

The Business Law Section of the Florida Bar in conjunction with the Northern 

District of Florida Bankruptcy Bar Association, and other local community 

organizations is holding an event on December 9, 2023, to provide financial literacy 

and other legal assistance for military veterans and active members of the military. 

  

Counselors will be on site to discuss various aspects of financial management 

and identify legal issues local veterans and active military may have to make 

educated financial decisions and help avoid pitfalls.  

 

 The in-person event is free of charge and scheduled from 9:30 AM Central 

Time until 12:30 Central Time.  This event will be hosted by Clark Partington at 

their law offices located at 125 East Intendencia Street, 4th Floor, Pensacola, Florida 

32502.   

 

All attorneys, military veterans, and active military are encouraged to 

participate and we look forward to seeing everyone there!  Please register online at 

https://www.ndflbba.com OR by using the QR code below. For more information, 

please visit Veterans Financial Literacy Program website by clicking this link: 

https://flabizlaw.org/pro-bono-pledge/veterans-financial-literacy-program/     

 

    SIGN UP TODAY 

        USING THE QR CODE 

  

https://www.ndflbba.com/

